Elmer, Linda

From: Angee W <ashablue88@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2021 7:44 AM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Appeal

Attachments: _ IMG_4139~video.MOV

Around or In July 2020, I received a violation fine of a $124. The letter did not say what the violation
was. I called Inspector Jenrich to find out why. Ihad only said hi this is Angee White at 2604 W. Vine. He
immediately said “ I am not going to go back and forth with you!”. He sounded a bit upset and irritated. I
replied “ no no I’m not trying to get on your bad side” I’m just calling to see what’s my
violation. He replied remove all the stuff” I asked what stuff? He said
whatever stuff doesn’t belong in the yard. Remove it and he’ll reinspect in September. Several months passed
September I didn’t hear or receive anything from Inspector Jenrich. I thought I must have passed his inspection
and the fine would be dropped. Six months later I get a $344 violation. Again not sure why so I put in a appeal.
Shortly after receiving the appeal scheduled date. I get a call from Supervisor Archie Blundt on Tuesday April
20, 2021 at 10:36 am. He introduced himself said he received the appeal notice and then asked if I had cleared
my stuff. T replied “what is stuff “ I not sure what your considering stuff. He said, I had a tarp with something
under it, and could only have four cars on the lot. I told him it was a kids toy under the tarp and I only four cars
on the lot. He said he was looking at old pictures, that we might not have to appear at the appeal and he should
be able to drop the fines. He first would need Inspector Jenrich to reinspect as soon as possible. So he could
either cancel the hearing or reschedule it. If  wasn’t available to me right away that same week. He was going
to reschedule the appeal date. He said he needed inspector Jenrich to take new pictures so he could review them
and he will give me a call that Monday. Which would have been April 26, 2021. Inspector Jenrich called that
same day April 20, 2021 at 2:36 PM and wanted to meet that Thursday. I was unavailable so we meet Friday
April 23 at 12:30 PM. That Friday Inspector Jenrich took several pictures and said Archie his supervisor would
get back to me. I called the supervisor Archie the next day April 24, 2021. [ wanted to let him know why the 2
tires were there. So I left him a message. My next call to Archie was April 26 to ask if he had reviewed the
pictures. Still no answer or call back from the previous message left. So another message was left. I then called
on May 3, 2021 and his voicemail stated he will be out of the office until May 11, 2021 which is only one day
before our scheduled appeal hearing.

Angee white



